
Summer is here and NOW is the time to order anything you might need for the 
new school year. The team at Perry are ready to deliver uniform and sports kit 

that is stylish, durable, and good value for money so that pupils are fully prepared 
for their return to school. 

 
Shopping online with delivery direct to your home is straightforward and 

convenient. You will find lots of help on our website to make it easy for 
you to order the right sizes. 

 

 

For delivery before the start of term please order no later 
than the 30th of June! 

 
 
It is never too early to order... 
Over the summer we will be extending our returns deadline; all orders placed 
before the 30th of June may be returned by 30th September, providing they are in 
perfect condition and have not been worn.  
 
Not keen on sewing? 

 
Embroidered name tapes are available to order throughout the year.  To make 
life easier we can also sew them into all the items that you order, taking another 
chore off the list.  Subject to demand the sew-in service is available for orders 
placed before 14th August 2023. Another good reason not to delay and order 
today! 
 

 
Happy? Not happy? 
  

If you are pleased with our service or something goes wrong, we want to be the 
first to hear.  If you have any questions or feedback, please let us know as soon as 
you can. We are here to help, and you can reach us by email: 
info@perryuniform.co.uk 

 
 
 
 

Order Your Uniform for Back-to-
School 2023!  

 
 
 
 
                                                          

 
 

  
 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 
 

  
 
 

 
 


